FRANCESTOWN HERITAGE COMMISSION
Minutes of Meeting July 9, 2011

Present were Frank Hanchett, Michele Ferencsik, Maureen vonRosenvinge, Barbara
Caskie and Betsy Hardwick from the Selectmen’s office.

Minutes of the July, 2011 were read and accepted.

Maureen presented and explained updated Financial Report as of June 30, 2011. A $500
donation was accepted. $2,988 is needed in the next month to satisfy LCHIP conditions.

Maureen will write a request letter for donations.

It was discussed as to whether there could be public meetings at the Town Hall with
tours. The Selectmen will be meeting Monday night regarding the building.

Should structural information on the Town Hall be added to the Heritage Commission’s
web site?

It was suggested that should be some activity for the fall, perhaps the Winslow Farm-Hob
Knob, a walk-about in the middle of September. Need to check with the Conservation

Commission to avoid time conflict.

Mike Petrovick, the Town Hall Study Group and the Select People joined the meeting to
discuss the Structural Survey Report. Mike explained how they arrive at the calculations
for the floor load. He will reword the report to in simpler terms for the public.

Greg Cope was asked to check out the Town Hall windows. He explained that this isn’t
necessary until a later time.

Is there a person needed to oversee the project?
Next meeting will be August 13, 2011.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:25.



